Daily Announcements
September 13, 2019
Cross Country: Any 6th, 7th or 8th grader who would like to run cross country but did not get paperwork at Tuesday's meeting should see Mrs. Brocklesby in room 10 or Ms. Young in room 202. All paperwork is due back to Mrs. Young before the first practice on Monday, September 16th.
Cross Country: The first cross country practice of the season will be held on Monday. Athletes who have turned in their signed permission slip should meet in Gym D right after school dressed and ready to run. No athlete can practice until they have returned a signed permission slip. Please see Mrs. Young or Mrs. Brocklesby with questions.
French Club: The first meeting of French club will be next Thursday in room 139 from 2:45 to 3:30. Not in a french class? No problem everyone is welcome in grades 6-8 to learn about the culture of the French-speaking world. There will be videos, snacks, music and more. Pick up a permission slip in rooms 139 or 142, or on the web site.
Cafeteria: Don't start your day hungry. Breakfast is available every morning in the cafeteria at 7:20.
Get to know: Hey students - We know you're excited to get to the cafeteria each day, but be sure to check out the poster highlighting some of Haverford's finest faculty. Each month a new set of teachers will be featured, so check it out whenever you can. Read up this month about five fabulous faculty members!
PowerSchool: Students were emailed their PowerSchool user name and password to their school Gmail account at the start of the school year. Save the PowerSchool login document to your Google Drive before the link expires!
Book Donation: If you have a Wish Tree book from summer reading and would like to donate the book to Philadelphia reads, drop the book in the boxes outside of the library. The boxes will have a picture of the book on it. We will be collecting the Wish Tree books until the end of September.
Bus Riders: Listen up all you bus riders! Don't miss your bus at the end of the day. Bus drivers were giving you a little extra time at the start of the year to get used to a new schedule but that time is up! The school buses will be departing on schedule from now on so get your things together quickly and get out to your bus.
Found: This bracelet was found in the 8th-grade hallway and the student who stopped in yesterday looking for her headphones please come to the tech office to reclaim your items.
Lost and Found: Speaking of lost items. Your books, coats, shoes, sweatshirts, lunch bags, water bottles and more can be found on the 2nd floor in the small vestibule area by the elevator. But be quick, the Lost & Found will be cleared out at the end of each month.
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